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March 21, 2024 

*TRAFFIC ALERT* 

Panther Way Open to Traffic 
 

LaGrange, Ga. March 21, 2024 – Panther Way, extending from Ridge 

Street to Forrest Place is now open to traffic. Construction is complete. 

Crews narrowed a portion of the road to control traffic speed in the 

area. Crews also constructed a portion of The Thread that extended 

under the CSX railroad bridge. 

While the road is now open, please be aware the annual Greenpower 

USA Diverse Power Grand Prix race event held by the Troup County 

School System will take place Saturday, March 23rd from 7:00 a.m. to 

6:00 p.m. Panther Way and Dallis Street near LaGrange College’s 

Callaway Auditorium will be blocked to traffic during the race. After the 

race, the road will open back up to traffic.  

Businesses in the area, including in the Hillside community, remain 

open to the public. 

Media Contact: Katie Mercer Van Schoor, City of LaGrange 
Marketing/Communications Manager, (706) 883-2055 or 
kvanschoor@lagrangega.org 
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To keep up with the latest news involving the City of LaGrange, go to 
www.lagrangega.org or follow us on Facebook at 
facebook.com/lagrangegagov, Twitter at @lagrangegagov, & Instagram 
at instagram.com/cityoflagrangega. 
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